



          August 2020   

 

TODDLER ROOM  

We are about to finish our summer 
themes and start the new school year.  
The Toddlers enjoyed tie-dying for 
Rock Around The Clock week.  For 
Community Helpers week, we enjoyed 
reading books about helpers in our 
community and the types of trucks 
they drive.  We had fun making Ice 
Cream for Top Chef week.  We read 
The Very Hungry Caterpillar for Bugs 
and Butterflies week.  Next week will 
be our last week of Summer Themes.  
The Toddlers will enjoy playing 
outside for Baby Boot Camp week.   

Smiles,   
Ms. Lindsay, Ms. Jewellery and Ms. 
Paw
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         CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1 

Things have really been heating up this past 
month both in the weather and all the fun theme 
weeks! In the great summer tradition of fun we got tie 
dye!! We also learned about community helpers that 
make our world go round! We also learned about 
foods and healthy eating. We practiced our cooking 
skills by making nachos! Yum! We are currently at the 
end of bugs and butterflies week and have had so 
much fun learning and crafting. Judah joined our class 
and celebrated turning 3! We look forward to our final 
weeks of summer themes and then gear up for a 
wonderful academic year!  

With so much love, 

Ms. Laura and Ms. Julia 

     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2 

 Greetings Mach family and friends! Mr Will and Ms Jen 
are back together in Ch-2 and we would like to send our best 
and thank Ms Sarah for all of her hard work, dedication, and 
love for the children. We are coming to the end of our Summer 
Camp this month and what a time it has been! We learned 
about nutrition and the food plate so we know how much to eat 
of which groups and that in moderation, even sweets and 
sugars can be good. This week was all about Bugs and 
Butterflies where we made cute little caterpillars.  

Next week we will be getting fit and learning about wellness of 
body and mind. Our friend Josephine turned the big 5 this 
week. Happy birthday! Some of our friends also are going on to 
kindergarten and we wish them the best and that they will be 
missed. 

With gratitude,  
Mr. Will and Ms. Jen 
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